
 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

CITY OF DORAL, FLORIDA 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING (RESCHDULED)   
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Police Advisory Board Meeting originally 
scheduled for Thursday, April 19, 2018 at 1:00 p.m. has been rescheduled to 
Monday, April 30, 2018 at 1:00 p.m. The Meeting will take place at the City of 
Doral Police Substation Community Room located at 3719 N.W. 97 Avenue 
Doral, Florida 33178. 
 
NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that members of the City of Doral City Council 
may be present during this meeting and may discuss items that may come before 
the City Council.    
 
The City of Doral complies with the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities 
Act.  Individuals with disabilities requiring special accommodations or assistance 
should call the City of Doral at (305) 593-6730 at least three (3) business days 
in advance. 
 
        Connie Diaz, CMC 
        City Clerk, City of Doral 
 


